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Hellen Sparkes

‘ A m: kelliobrien@hcsw.nf.ca
t: Friday, September 30, 2005 2:49 PM
susangillam @hcsw.nf.ca
we: kjenki@healthwest.nf.ca
Subject: good news
L]
Hi Susan !

Just wanted to let you know we spoke to Paul Neil who is very aware of this issue and the
dept. has been working to prepare the blocks to be sent for retesting. They have a years
worth completed. They have worked very hard and worked overtime to get this 'much done. He
did note that they are now requesting blocks of 5-7 years be sent, this will again take
some time. So since June, we have not ignored the request, and are responding. We have
tried to contact Frank but are unable to reach him as he is out of town.

On another note, spoke to Minnie who was aware and asked about DOHCS. Tried to call
JohnRumboldt, Moira not available. so spoke to Derek Penney who will communicate the same
to Moira. Thanks

Kelli
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